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Letter of Recommendation

Dr. David Brown

Professor at FIU Herbert Wertheim College of Medicine

Florida International University

Miami, Florida 33174

May 1, 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

It is with great pleasure that I write to recommend Andres J. Rodriguez, who 
worked under my supervision in the FIU Thrive Project at the Herbert Wertheim 
College of Medicine. Andres has been an exemplary team member whose 
contributions have been invaluable to the success of our projects.

Throughout his tenure with the project, Andres demonstrated exceptional 
communication skills, effectively balancing the ability to follow instructions with 
the confidence to voice concerns and suggest innovative directions for our 
initiatives. His insights were always well-thought-out, significantly enhancing our 
collaborative efforts.

Andres’ ability to work independently without the need for micromanagement was 
especially commendable. He consistently managed his responsibilities with a high 
degree of professionalism and initiative. During meetings, Andres was adept at 
structuring ideas clearly and effectively, which facilitated smooth progress and 
helped drive our project forward.
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Moreover, Andres’ collaborative spirit and professionalism made him a joy to work 
with. His positive attitude and team-oriented approach were infectious, often 
inspiring others within the team to strive for improved outcomes.

I am confident that Andres will bring the same level of excellence, dedication, and 
teamwork to any future role as he has shown here at FIU. He is a capable and 
reliable individual who will undoubtedly be a valuable asset to any organization.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
drbrown@fiu.edu.

Warm regards,

Dr. David Brown

Professor at FIU Herbert Wertheim College of Medicine
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